
Our Lady Queen of Peace Catholic School

Parent Letter

March 1, 2023

The Season of Lent

A time to clear distractions in order to walk closer with Jesus.

March 1: 5th Grade Girls Volleyball Game 6pm at St Ambrose
6th Grade Girls Volleyball Game 6:45pm at St Ambrose
8th Grade Girls Volleyball Game 7:30pm at St Ambrose

March 2: First Reconciliation for 2nd Grade
March 4: Father/Daughter Dance
March 5: 3rd/4th Grade Volleyball Game 3:50pm at OLQP

5th Grade Girls Volleyball Game 4:40pm at OLQP
March 7: 5th Grade Girls Volleyball Game 6:00pm at OLQP

8th Grade Girls Volleyball Game 6:45pm at OLQP
March 8: PSA Meeting
March 9: 5th Grade Girls Volleyball Game 6:00pm at OLQP

6th Grade Girls Volleyball Game 6:45pm at OLQP
8th Grade Girls Volleyball Game 7:30pm at OLQP

March 11:Music Trivia
March 15: Report Cards
March 16: Cake Roll Fundraiser Ends
March 17: No School/School Improvement Day
March 20:School Board Meeting
March 29: Cake Roll Delivery

Chess Club
Chess Club will meet again tonight, Wednesday, 3/8/23 at 6pm.

Psa News
The PSA meeting is tonight, Wednesday, 3/8/23 at 6:30pm in the library. All are welcome to
attend and important topics will be discussed.
The cake roll  fundraiser forms went home this week. Order forms are due back on Thursday,
3/16 but you can return them to the office earlier if your child is done selling. Delivery date for
cake rolls will be Wednesday, March 29 at 2:45pm.

Father-Daughter Dance
If you have not bought your tickets for the dance this weekend you can still reserve them by
calling or emailing  the school office.



Corsages will be for sale at the dance for $5 each and profits will be donated back to the school.

The Father-Daughter dance committee is asking if families can donate bite sized desserts for
the dessert table. They can be brought to the school office on Friday but need to be marked
“dance”  so they do not get mixed up with Fish Fry desserts or can be dropped off at the
beginning of the dance.

On Friday evening the dance committee will be having a meeting in the evening to go over last
minute details. All are welcome to attend.

On Saturday, 3/4/23 at 2pm, decorating and setting up will begin and any amount of volunteer
help will be greatly appreciated. Service hours can be earned.

Space Camp Lunch
Space Camp lunch order forms for lunch on Friday, 3/10 are coming home today. Order forms
are due by Wednesday, 3/8/23 at 9am.

Stations of the Cross
We will be having Stations of the Cross every Friday during lent at 2:20pm in the church. All are
invited to attend.

Fish Fry
Our first fish fry was a success. Service hours can be earned by helping serve and clean up.
Sign up for a shift below on your scheduled week to work or every week if you need service
hours. Like years past, the fish fry committee will assign grades to help every week and the
week off a dessert will be asked to be donated. The dessert can be dropped off in the school
kitchen on Friday morning.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0944A5AC2EA5F49-fish

Follow what grade your oldest child is in for knowing what date to sign up to help.

3/3 - PK4, 2, 5 Serve
1, 3, 8 Clean Up
PK3, K, 4, 6 Dessert

3/10- 1,3,8,Serve
PK3, K,4,6 Clean Up
PK4, 2, 5 dessert

3/17- PK3, K, 4, 6 Serve

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0944A5AC2EA5F49-fish


PK4, 2, 5 Clean Up
1, 3, 8 Dessert

3/24- PK4, 2, 5 Serve
1, 3, 8 Clean Up
PK3, K, 4, 6 Dessert

3/31- 1,3,8,Serve
PK3, K,4,6 Clean Up
PK4, 2, 5 dessert

Volleyball Workers Needed
We are still needing volunteers to work at our volleyball games this weekend. Follow the link
below to sign up.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0944A5AC2EA5F49-volleyball

Server Volunteers
We are still needing servers for the 4:30pm Mass and the 8:30am Mass this weekend. If your
child is able to help, please use the link to sign them up.
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0a4daaa822a7fa7-february#/

Music Trivia
March 11, 2023 OLQP Gym Doors 7pm Start time
Featuring DJ Rob
Table of 8 in advance $120, $160 at the door.

Send money in an envelope with  table name and team captain name to the school office to
reserve a table in advance.

The music trivia committee members are looking for volunteers to help during the night for
50/50, free dress passes and playing cards. Workers will be able to play with their tables and
only need to work prior to the event and in between rounds. Please contact Katie Barnard
(kate_rn1999@yahoo.com) with any questions or to volunteer.

Yearbook Order Forms
Order forms for the 2022-2023 yearbooks went home last week. You can return the form and
envelope to the school office OR order online. To order online, go to www.inter-state.com and
use code 76130V.

Lent Project
Let's Make A Change!!! Donate to the Missionary Childhood Association.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0944A5AC2EA5F49-volleyball
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0a4daaa822a7fa7-february#/
mailto:kate_rn1999@yahoo.com
http://www.inter-state.com


We have a cooler set up in the school lobby for students to bring change/coins to fill the cooler
to the top. The coins will be donated to the Missionary Childhood Association at the end of Lent.

Hot Lunch
Hot lunch orders are due by Thursday, March, 2nd at 9am for the week of March 6th-March
11th. Pay for the entire month or just pay/order for a week at a time. You can find the March

Menu on the school website.

https://www.olqpbethalto.org/parent-resources/lunch-menu.cfm

1 Peter 5:6
Humble yourselves, therefore, under the mighty hand of God so that at the proper time he may
exalt you.

https://www.olqpbethalto.org/parent-resources/lunch-menu.cfm

